Town of Pepperell

Planning Board
1 Main Street, Pepperell, Massachusetts 01463-1644
' 078-433-0336 Phone = 978-433-0338 Fax

plannjng@town.pep_perell.ma.us

_-Lucy Wallace and Jamie Fosburgh
- Nashua River Wild and Scenic
" River Study Committee
.c/oNRWA
592 Main Street
Groton, MA 01450

RE: Wild and Scenic Endorsement Letter

Dear Ms. Wallace and Mr. Fosburgh£

I am writing on behalf of the Planning Board to indicate their support for the purposes and goals of the “Nashua,
Squannacook, and Nissitissit Rivers Stewardship Plan” and the Board’s endorsement its recommendation to seek
designation as Partnership Wild and Scenic Rivers. The Planning Board, at their regularly scheduled meeting of April
30, 2018, voted this endorsement.

Sincerely,

Michael Dapcic
Acting Chairman




